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Transport Department
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{X03 TELEPHONE : 2829-5427 By Fax (2187 2305)
Wk  FACSMILE : 2824-0399
L EMAIL : 28 August 2014
" DesigningHongKong
Unit 7, 5/F., Eastern Harbour Centre
28 Hoi Chak Street

Quarry Bay, Hong Kong
(Attn: Mr. Paul Zimmerman)

Dear Mr. Zimmerman,

Ke¢nnedy Road — 11SW-B/CR124
Landslip Prevention — Hong Kong

We refer to your letter dated 25.07,2014 addressed to Transport Department and Civil
Engineering Development Department concerning the sub-standard and missing footpath along
Kennedy Road.

Please be advised that we had requested Highways Department for implementation of
footpath widening works at various locations along the road. Since then, Highways Department has
completed part of the footpath widening works near Kennedy Road no. 9A (i.e. Regent on the
Park). For the outstanding works at three locations due to geotechnical problems and site
constraints, Highways Department has advised study needs to be undertaken to ascertain the details
of works. A copy of your letter has been forwarded to Highways Department for direct response to
you concerning the present status/progress of the works. If you have any further enquiries, please
contact the undersigned at 2829 5427,

Yours sincerely,

( LAM Shu-kee )
for Commissioner for Tﬁport

c.c. Dof CEDD (Attn: Mr, Eric K S Fung, w/o)
CHE/HK, HyD (w/e and with a copy of letter for follow-up action and direct
response to Mr. Zimmerman)
DC/C&W (w/o)
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T EMAIL : 28 August 2014
DesigningHongKong
Unit 7, 5/F., Eastern Harbour Centre
28 Hoi Chak Street

Quarry Bay, Hong Kong
(Attn: Mr. Paul Zimmerman)

Dear Mr. Zimmerman,

Narrow Footpath on Kennedy Road

We refer to your Jetter dated 18.07.2014 addressed to Transport Department and Wan
Chai District Council concerning the narrow footpath near Kennedy Road no. 9A.

Please be advised that we had requested Highways Department for implementation of
footpath widening works at various locations along the road. Since then, Highways Department has
completed part of the footpath widening works near Kennedy Road no. 9A (i.e. Regent on the
Park). For the outstanding works at three locations due to geotechnical problems and site
constraints, Highways Department has advised study needs to be undertaken to ascertain the details
of works. A copy of your letter has been forwarded to Highways Department for direct response to
you concerning the present status/progress of the works. If you have any further enquiries, please
contact the undersigned at 2829 5427,

Yours sincerely,

=

(LAM Shu-kee )
for Commissioner for Tyansport

cc. Dof CEDD (Attn: Mr, Eric K 8 Fung, w/o)
CHE/HK, HyD (with a copy of letter for follow-up action and direct
response to Mr. Zimmerman)
DC/Central & Western (w/0)
DC/Wan Chai (w/o)
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